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              October 2020
Dear Business Supporter of The Maryland Choral Society!
Thank you very much for your support in 2019-2020!  What started as a successful season was very much disrupted in the Winter of 2020 by the coronavirus pandemic.  We hope you and your business have been able to adjust, modify, and perhaps thrive in these new and uncharted times.  After two in-person concerts, the Maryland Choral Society offered the first virtual concert on Sunday, May 31, 2020.  We attempted to reach as many of our business supporters as possible with an email and link to the concert.   During the concert, the website offered a link to all the businesses supporting the Maryland Choral Society.
After much summer planning The Maryland Choral Society will begin its 49th Concert Season and it will certainly look and feel much different.  We will have three virtual concerts that will be free for our audience.  However, we will encourage our concert goers to donate, through our secure website, to a local food bank.  At our first virtual concert in May 2020 we raised $600 in donations which we sent to the Oxon Hill Food Pantry.
Producing these concerts, alas, is costly: While all MCS singers are volunteers –we must pay the fees for our professional accompanists and soloists. We rely on businesses like you who understand the power of good music to raise spirits and heal them, to unite us and enlighten us, and who recognize the need to share it with future generations.  We hope you will renew your advertisement in our virtual concerts for the 2020-21 concert season. Your advertisement will be included and available to view on-line during all of our concerts (December 13, 2020, March 7 and May 16. 2021) and will be noted on our website (www.marylandchoralsociety.org). The MCS website will be a valuable resource in increasing your company’s visibility and commitment to the arts. 
As you know our ads are offered at a tiered rate and hope you will consider renewing your support at a level that best fits your current budget and advertising plan.  Most often you renew with no changes and if that is possible please indicate on the Business Patronage Contract.  
Please include a check in the appropriate amount payable to the Maryland Choral Society by Monday, November 23, 2020 to ensure inclusion in the December 2020 concert.  The Maryland Choral Society is a 501(c) (3) non-profit organization and is supported in part by grants from the Maryland State Arts Council and Prince George’s County.  

We very much appreciate your support, especially in this most unusual time, and hope you are well and look forward to hearing from you.  For more information please visit us at www.marylandchoralsociety.org.

Sincerely, 
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Douglas Buchanan
ARTISTIC DIRECTOR




Glenn D White, Jr.

Vice-President and Business Patronage Chair

Maryland Choral Society 

Business Patronage Contract
In this contract, the undersigned person, firm, or corporation (hereinafter referred to as the Business Patron) and the Maryland Choral Society, Inc., (MCS, Inc.) agree with each other as follows:

1. The MCS, Inc. agrees to display the name, address, and telephone number of the Business Patron during the virtual 2020/2021 concert series of the MCS, Inc. and show on www.MarylandChoralSociety.org.  The following is representative of the size and format that will be used:

	Standard program ad: (1 ¾ x 1 ¾)

	Perfect Hair

Salon and Spa

123 Main Street, Suite 1

Waldorf, MD 20601

(301) 555-1234


	Level
	Benefits

	

$50.00
	Standard program ad

	$100.00
	Double size (1 ¾ x 3 ½) program ad 

	$250.00
	½ page program ad  

	$500.00
	Full page program ad 


* email logo to: vp@marylandchoralsociety.org
2.
The Business Patron will pay for the listing to appear during all concerts and on the MCS website.  


Check or money orders payable to Maryland Choral Society are acceptable forms of payment.

3. Contract and payment must be received by Monday, November 23, 2020 to be included in the 2020-2021 MCS season.  Contracts received after November 23, 2020 may or may not be included in the December 2020 concert but will appear during all subsequent concert programs.  Advertising rates will not be prorated for partial-program inclusion.


_________________________________________________
____________________________________________
     ____________________



               Signature



  Printed Name


         Date

Please provide the following information to be listed in our programs or attach a business card:


PLEASE REPEAT PREVIOIUS YEAR AD WITH NO CHANGES: ____________
	Business e-mail:
	

	Business Name:
	

	Business Address:
	

	Business City/State/Zip:
	

	Business Phone Number:
	


Maryland Choral Society * c/o Glenn White * vp@marylandchoralsociety.org
12701 Live Oak Court * Upper Marlboro MD 20772-5217


